
October 23, 2018

Good Morning,

I am aware that Thursday is the vote for the policy change I put forth for tuition free school for 
certified staff. I had planned on attending but am now unable to as that I am going to Mrs. Olson’s 
mother’s wake. 

I was wondering if you could convey to the board that I appreciate the time and consideration they 
put in to discuss my proposed change. In particular, I appreciate how Laura Harris and the policy 
committee are so friendly and welcoming to people who come before them with a request. I wish 
more staff and community members realized how open the board is to hearing and discussing ideas 
and issues. Thank you also for your support and guidance through this process. Have a great day! 

                                                                               Candy 


